
 March 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

The second wave of GCSE mock exams begin soon and so this email includes a number of 

tasks to support your child in both of their exams. They should have been re-reading An 

Inspector Calls previously for literature revision, ready to complete the questions and 

revision activities here. There is no substitute for knowing the text, however – please 

encourage them to read the play again or watch one of the film versions on YouTube. 

Often, students tell us that they’re not sure how to revise for language – reading lots of non-

fiction (e.g. newspaper and magazine articles) is a good starting point to help them be 

exposed to the type of language and topic they might come across in this exam. The other 

most effective way to revise for language is to practise the skills needed for each question; 

there are some tasks included with this email to support them with Language Paper 2, which 

they will be examined on later this month for the first time. 

Finally, if you think that there are any fellow parents who are not aware of these online 

letters and the revision programme, please let them know.  

Thank you again for all of your support and we wish the students well in these next exams. 

 

Mrs A Sharman (Head of English) 


